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From: susan selbin <sselbin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 12:07 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Dear Sandoval County Commissioners, 

I've written to you before about the proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance.  I've also attended two 
Commission Meetings devoted mainly to this issue. 

I'm very concerned that you are still proposing this very weak ordinance that has no air/water/ health/safety 
protections.  I don't understand how you could still move ahead with such community opposition! 

Please, please listen to your community members and add protections to the Sandoval County Oil and Gas 
Ordinance.  

Thanks for your consideration. 
Susan Selbin 
ABQ 

Meeting Sandoval County Commission NOV.16th 6 

pm 
1500 Idalia Rd Bernalillo, NM 87124  County Commission Chambers 3rd floor 

We asked the County to move the venue to accommodate the large crowds and they have 

ignored us. the Mayor of Bernalillo has offered a venue and the County ignored the mayors 

offer as well. Please come early 5 pm once the Commission Chamber room and the 

overflow are filled they will lock the doors. Please do not leave please stand with us to 

make the noise needed to let the County know that the people will not stand by them or this 

ordinance. Bring hand drums pans and Spoons to make the rising sound heard.  

Sign up for Comments begins at 5:30 pm  Those who are locked out or cannot comments. 
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Please see our people with clipboards to take your contact info so our legal team can contact 

you.  

 

Common Ground Community 

Trust has been working hard to 

implement any legal means to stop 

this ordinance. We will have 

delivered a Notice of Violations of 

the open meetings act to the County 

by the meeting. We expect to have 

to file an injunction to stop the 

Ordinance from being enacted. Your 

help is needed especially if you 

want to protect your drinking 

water when our government 

elected officials refuse to do so. 

We are working on procedural IPRA 

and OMA Meeting Violations and we 

feel confident those will be upheld 

and these would have to be 

remedied before the Ordinance 

could be implemented. Common 

Ground needs to raise additional 

funds for the legal cost to carry us 

through District Court with this case. 

You can help by pledging.   WE 

ACCEPT DONATIONS LARGE 

AND SMALL WHATEVER YOU 

CAN GIVE. 
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TO MAIL:  

FOR DONATIONS OVER $100 

MAKE CHECK PAYABLE 

TO: ACP&J   

MEMO: COMMON GROUND  

 

Send ALL  tax-deductible donations 

to: 

Common Ground Community 

Trust (501c3)  

WEBSITE 

907 Nyasa Rd SE 

Rio Rancho, NM 87124 

 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR 

SUPPORT 

THANK YOU!  

 

GO FUND ME SITE HERE 

  

Right-click here to download pictures.  To help protect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

FOR LINKS TO COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS  

COMMENT NOW 

Also, Sandoval County Commission is 

accepting comments on the proposed 

ordinance until 5 pm, Monday, 

November 13th. Comments need to be 

sent to Sidney Hill, the Public 

Information Officer 

at shill@sandovalcountynm.gov, make 

sure to write the following in the 

subject line: Comments on the 

Proposed Sandoval County Oil and 

Gas Ordinance 

 
Right-click here to download pictures.  To help protect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

November 14th Fundraising doors 

open at 6 pm concert starts at 7 pm 

for the Citizens Science program to 

start taking the baseline 

measurements of water and Air 

affected communities by the oil and 

gas fracking.Please come and 

support our efforts 

 

http://www.climatekeys.com/alexander-

schwarzkopf-14-nov-2017  
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Copyright © 2017 Stop the Frack Attack, All rights reserved.  

You were at the County P&Z meeting to Stop Fracking in Rio Rancho and opted in. We will not share your information. We 

will only send notices on meetings, information updates prior to meetings and alerts when absolutely necessary.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Stop the Frack Attack  

907 Nyasa RD SE 

Rio Rancho, NM 87124  

Virgin Islands (U.S.) 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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pictures.  To help protect your  
privacy, Outlook prevented 
auto matic downlo ad o f this  
picture from the Internet.
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